
MARCH 2020. IMPORTANT NOTICE

THE COMMITTEE HAVE TO ADVISE THAT THE 
MEETING OF MT ELIZA MORNING GARDEN CLUB 
SCHEDULED FOR  WEDNESDAY 18 MARCH HAS BEEN 
CANCELLED DUE TO CONCERNS ABOUT THE SPREAD 
OF THE CORONA VIRUS. WE APOLOGISE FOR ANY 
INCONVENIENCE. 

PLEASE CHECK BACK WITH THE CLUB WEBSITE AGAIN FOR INFORMATION ON 
FUTURE MEETINGS & ACTIVITIES.

OUTINGS;  

THE OUTING PLANNED FOR 25 MARCH TO THE MELBOURNE INTERNATIONAL 
FLOWER & GARDEN SHOW HAS ALSO BEEN CANCELLED, AS THE SHOW WILL 
NOT NOW TAKE PLACE.  REFUNDS WILL BE AVAILABLE AT OUR NEXT 
MEETING.

APRIL 22ND OUTING TO ELGEE PARK & MOATS CORNER GARDEN, 
DROMANA.
WE ARE HOPING THIS OUTING WILL BE GOING AHEAD. LUNCH IS PLANNED 
FOR HIGGINBOTHAM WINERY. MORE INFORMATION AND BOOKINGS AT THE 
APRIL MEETING.

THESE ARE UNCERTAIN TIMES AND THE COMMITTEE WILL TRY TO KEEP 
MEMBERS INFORMED AS MUCH AS POSSIBLE THROUGH THE WEBSITE.
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